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July 26, 2005 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

 
MARINEFISHERIES RE- OPENS ADDITIONAL AREAS TO SHELLFISH HARVEST 

 
Effective at sunrise on Wenesday, July 27th, areas in the Towns of Provincetown and Truro (Shellfish 
Growing Areas CCB:4 and CCB:5) will re-open to harvest of shellfish, except Surf clams, Ocean 
quahogs, whole Sea scallops and with roe-on, and carnivorous snails. Re-opened areas classified as 
CONDITIONALLY APPROVED are open subject to the classification conditions. The following map 
details the open and closed areas as of July 27, 2005. 

 

 
 
 

For further information please visit www.mass.gov/marinefisheries. 
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